
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

FOOT HEALTH CONSORTIUM 

 
Health Education England (HEE) has invited key 

stakeholders to join the newly established Foot 

Health Consortium.  We are delighted to be a 

member of this Consortium. 

 

The Consortium has been established to advise 

HEE on the current education, training and scope 

of practice of the different groups of practitioners 

working in foot health.  The priority of the 

Consortium is to design and develop an agreed 

framework with appropriate educational 

resources.  The aim is that the model will be 

applicable to all sectors of this workforce and will 

be recognised, understood and accepted by 

service users and practitioners. 
 

The Directors of The College of Foot Health Practitioners 

The Directors of the Alliance of Private Sector Practitioners 


